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September 1, 1977

- Dear Colleague:

This is to inform you of my change of address
as well as a preliminary announcement of the next Statistical
Mechanics Meeting which will be held at Rutgers on December
15th and 16th, 1977.

Since transportation to Rutgers is not as
convenient as it used to be to Yeshiva in New York, I have
decided to enlarge the meeting somewhat, at least for this
time, so as to hopefully offer a larger reward-to-effort
ratio. It is, therefore, planned to have the meeting organized
as follows: Thursday, 10:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m., Rigorous Statis-
tical Mechanics - in the same very informal style as before
(without, however, any attempt to keep it small); 4:00 p.m. -
6:00 p.m,, two state-of-art review lectures by J1m Glimm and
Elliott Lieb; 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m., dinner; 8:00 p.m. -
review lecture by Michael Fisher (I hope) and general dlscu881on
of renormalization group; Friday, 10:00 p.m. = , regular
statistical mechanics meeting.

Accommodations for people not living in the
neighborhood will be available in nearby motels. In order
to get an idea of how many people might need accommodations,
I would appreciate it, if you are reasonably certain you are
going to attend, if you would drop me a note at your conveni-
ence. In any case, I am going to send out another meeting
announcement, which will include directions for getting here,
some time in October.

" Looking forward to seeing you at Rutgers.

With best regards,

Si ely yours,
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P.S. On Friday night Professors Ro
will give lectures at the New
in New York City.
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